
NOTES FROM NURSE ASHLEY 

As this school year begins to come to a close, let’s remember a few things 

in order to keep everyone safe until the end! If your child has been sick, 

please keep them home. The student is able to return once they have 24-

hours symptom free (ex. no vomiting, diarrhea, etc.) Please send me an 

email if your child is sick and you will be keeping them home. If your child 

has been absent for 3 or more consecutive days, they will need a doctor’s 

note to return to school. Lastly, please remind them to wear their mask 

appropriately at all times and ensure they have a mask that fits their face to 

keep their nose covered. If you have any questions, feel free to send me an 

email at ashley.corbello@hynesschool.com.  

Let’s finish this year strong and healthy! 


